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Hello Sigrid  

 

Thank you for the information. I also hope as I will not be attending on the 12th I am 

hoping the following can be read in my absence? 

 

There are no questions that can be asked that the petition doesn't cover, the main 

fact being, the people of Scotland need our laws and procedures updated in line with 

England and Europe for better protection. Currently 60 Inquests a year are held in 

Scotland compared to 30,000 a year in England. Please protect the people of 

Scotland and help prevent cases not being thoroughly or competently investigated. 

At the moment individual procurator fiscals in Edinburgh don't even know what is 

happening in Glasgow and more than likely this is the case throughout Scotland. We 

need more connected lines of investigation and information, which I can only hope 

will be brought about with more inquests.  

 

Many Thanks 

 

Miss Donna O'Halloran 

 


